

Appendix A Notification Letter to Residents

Notification to Residents



Royal Columbian Hospital Redevelopment

Construction Notice for Neighbours

May 31st, 2024

Noise Bylaw Exemption on June 1st

Dear Neighbours,

We have received approval from the City of New Westminster for a Noise By-Law Exemption to extend our hours of construction activities on Saturdays from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m. This excludes Saturdays of long weekends and the period from December 24, 2024, to January 1, 2025.

This is to notify you that we will extend our hours on June 1st so work can proceed at the JPACT. We apologize in advance for any inconvenience.

For any issues on site please first call our 24-hour on site Security at 604 306-2517. The EllisDon supervisor on call can be reached by calling the security number.

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work on the hospital redevelopment.

EllisDon & Royal Columbian Hospital Redevelopment Team

Questions? Contact us at RCHRedevelopment@FraserHealth.ca or 604 418-5326. Visit www.fraserhealth.ca/royalcolumbian to learn more.